The Most Worshipful Grand Lodge of Free and Accepted Masons of Florida

RICHARD E. LYNN, P.G.M. GRAND SECRETARY

GRAND LODGE BUILDING
P.O. BOX 1020
JACKSONVILLE, FL 32201-1020
PHONE: (904) 354-2339
TOLL FREE (800) 375-2339
FAX: (904) 632-3865

May 1, 2017

TO: ALL PARTICULAR LODGES

RE: LET YOUR PENNIES MAKE GOOD CENTS REPORT

PER REGULATION 22.07

Dear Brother Secretary:

Your Second Quarterly Report of collections for the Masonic Home Endowment Fund, "Let Your Pennies Make Good Cents Program" and remittance is due on or before July 15, 2017, per Regulation 22.07.

This return covers your collections through June 30, 2017. In the event you have no collections, please mark the Quarterly Return NONE and return to this office. Please be sure to fill in the space provided for Lodge Name, Address and Number. We need a report filed even though there are no collections for the quarter. L.Y.P.M.G.C. funds that have been paid by your members directly to the Masonic Home Endowment Funds, Inc., through the Circumscribe system will be credited to your Quarterly Report by our office.

Thanking you for your cooperation,

Sincerely and fraternally,

Richard E. Lynn, P.G.M.

Grand Secretary

REL/wj Enc.

cc: Grand Lodge Officers

D.D.G.M.'s

Chairman, L.Y.P.M.G.C. Committee

Detach and Send Only White Copy to Grand Secretary. Keep Colored Copy for Your Lodge Records. Return to: Grand Lodge of Florida, P.O. Box 1020, Jacksonville, FL 32201-1020

SEND THIS COPY TO GRAND SECRETARY ON OR BEFORE JULY 15, 2017

2nd QUARTERLY RETURN

Particular Lodge Report on "Let Your Pennies Make Good Cents"	
LODGE NAME, ADDRESS, AND NUMBER	RETURN FOR QUARTER ENDING JUNE 30, 2017
(No. 1) Amount Collected for this Quarter	
(No. 2) Check Attached	
This return to be filed in the Grand Secretary's Office on or before JULY 15, 2017	
"Remember Our Masonic Home in Your Will"	